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Tuesday 19 November 2019 Term 4 Week 6 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Wednesday 20 Nov Stage 3 Learn to Surf continues 

19-24 November  School Spectacular—Sydney 

Wed 27 November  KIMP Dreamworld 

Tuesday 3 December Year 6 Orientation - Kingscliff HS 

Friday 6 December  KIMP Night Markets 

Monday 9 December Kindy, Year 1&2 Awards 

Wed 11 December  9.30—Stage 2 Awards 
    12.00—Stage 3 Awards 
 
Thursday 12 December Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

Friday 13 December Colour Run 

Wed 18 December  LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR  

    STUDENTS 

ASSEMBLY TIMES 

Whole School  11:45am Monday weekly 

ES1  - Kinder  11:50am  Wednesday odd weeks  

STAGE 1 - Yr 1 & 2 12:45pm Thursday odd weeks 

STAGE 2 - Yr 3 & 4 12:30pm  Thursday even weeks 

STAGE 3 - Yr 5 & 6 12.00pm Wednesday even weeks 

 

PBL Winners Week 6 

 

Friday  22 November is Kingsley Day 

 

 

  Students will participate in group activities  
  between 12.30-1.30, and are permitted to   
  dress in mufti for the day. 

 PRINCIPAL NEWS 
 

School Building Project 

  There has been a lot of behind 
   the scenes work happening in 
   regard to our building project.  
   Surveyors  were here all last 
   week and teams of consultants  
   have visited our school in the 

      past 4 weeks.  
 

We have held one “Community Engagement Workshop” to 
discuss the educational rationale of our school and  
future teaching and learning. Teachers, leaders, P&C and 
some community members participated. A follow up  
session will be held next week, with the same group of 
participants. I have a team meeting this Thursday, where 
I hope to get an update on progress.  Once the scope of 
work is complete and timelines are set, information will 
be released to the community in greater detail. This is 
out of my hands and controlled by the project leader. It 
is very exciting times for our school and the future of 
education in Kingscliff. So, stay tuned! 

SeeSaw Survey     

Thank you to all those who have  
responded to the recent google survey 
about the use of the SeeSaw app. This 
year, we introduced the use of this tool to 
communicate with parents and to share 
class work. Kindergarten teachers had 
used it in 2018, with much success and so 
it was offered to others to trial. It has slowly gained 
traction across the school and it has been insightful to 
get your feedback. Once all data is collated, I will share 
the results with both staff and community. Thank you 
again for your feedback.  

Bushfires 

Many of us have been impacted by 
recent fires, either directly or  
indirectly, knowing family or 
friends who have had some very 
trying times. Some staff have had family members  
evacuated from their homes and our very own Ms Cabale 
has remained on her property to prepare and defend if 
required. I know our thoughts and best wishes are with 
everyone in these trying times.  
 
How amazing have all of the emergency services and  
volunteer organisations been? Our communities are 
stronger when we pull together. Our SRC has asked if 
they can run a fundraiser to support our farmers who 
have endured so much. More next week, as they plan their 
day for December 6th.   
 
Diana Foley 
Principal 
 

Paint Room 
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Students not Returning in 2020 
If you know that your student will not be returning to 
Kingscliff Public School in 2020 could you please  
advise the office in writing. 
 
Uniform Shop Closure 
The Uniform shop will be closing down at the end of this 
year and a new online ordering system will be in place 

commencing 2020. 
 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.00pm 

 
 

 
 
 

Our boys cricket team have now  
progressed to the Top 8 in the state. They will 
play Narranga from Coffs Harbour this week to fight for a 
spot in the State Finals. 

UNIFORM SHOP 
Monday 8:30-9:30 & Wednesday 8:30-9:30 

ONLY 
 

Uniforms can be purchased outside of these times online via the  
PAYMENT tab (POP) on the school website, orders will be filled and 
delivered to students on the next available uniform shop day. Hats 
can be purchased any day. 

 

 

 

 

Fundraising has closed. We are still waiting for a  
number of students to bring their cash into the office so 

please do this ASAP! We will announce the final total 
and the student and class who raised the most amount 

of money next week.  
 

Colour Run EVENT: Friday 13 December 2019  

BOOK CLUB 

Book Club Issue 8 went home last 
week. Please order on LOOP by 
Thursday 28 November.   
Plenty of ideas for Christmas! 
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CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each week  

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:15 AM 

VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

We are always looking for new volunteers, if you are interested in 
helping even for just an hour once a term, please contact the office 

on 0266 741 467. 
New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 
EFTPOS—This is only for  Parents / Carers to use NOT children  
Online—via School Stream or the school website.  
Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  
Cash—correct money is appreciated. 
All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  
order details.  

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

Thursday 21 November 

Kylie 

Thursday 28 November 

Kylie 

Friday 22 November 

Deb, Trish, Cath, Sarah & Kristy 

Friday 29 November 

Sarah, Catherine, Kristy, Trish, & 

Cath 

KIMP NEWS 
 
Dreamworld next week for Senior Band students!!!! Whoo 
Hoo!!!! Permission forms and money are now overdue - if you 
have yet to pay please take care of this by Wednesday at the 
latest (parent helpers I will let you know cost this week once 
numbers finalised). I spoke to Senior Band at rehearsal today - 
there are a number of students who I have said may not be 
allowed to come if they do not practice enough before next 
Wednesday. All Senior Band students have been given a  
practice sheet today which must be filled in and returned 
signed by a parent next Tuesday at band. I have told the  
students multiple times Dreamworld is conditional on  
behaviour and practice! Please note rehearsal changes next 
week because of Dreamworld - Mon normal Intermediate 
Band, Tuesday Big Band 7.45am, Wednesday Senior Band 
7.30am (sorry I know it's a big day!). 
  

KIMP 2020 - It was fantastic to spend last Friday trying out all 
the new students who would like to learn an instrument next 
year. Letters will go home this week letting you know which 
instrument your child will be learning. If you would like to  
accept the place in KIMP next year you will need to pay a $50 
deposit and return additional form by Friday 29th November. 
  

Diary Date - KIMP rocks the Night Markets again!!!! Big Band 
are playing again at the night markets in Kingy on Friday 6th 
December 6pm start. Please come along and support them - it 
was a fantastic night last year. 
  

Any queries please email me as it's the most efficient way for 
me to contact you. 
 

Nicky Cooper 
nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  

The Canteen is urgently seeking volunteers for 

Friday’s until the end of term.  If you can spare a 

couple of hours on a Friday please contact the 

Canteen or office. 

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au
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THIS WEEK AROUND THE SCHOOL 

Hockey Gala Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


